
Notice for Annual District Meeting 
(Section 120.08(1)) 

 
 
Notice is hereby given to qualified electors of the School District of Niagara, that an 
annual meeting, including a budget hearing, will be held at Niagara High School, LMC, 
700 Jefferson Ave., Niagara, Wisconsin, on the 19th day of August 2019, at 5:30 p.m.  
Detailed copies of the budget are available for inspection in the District Office.   
 
Per Wis. Stat. § 19.84(2), notice is further given that more than one-half of the school 
board is likely to attend the budget hearing. 
                                                                                                                                                                        
Susan Moll        
District Clerk  
 
 


